
Dear Adelaide School Community,                             

Our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk was held in early October. The students displayed 

great spirit, effort and enthusiasm while completing this annual event. Congratulations 

to the school community, for helping us to easily surpass our goal of $1000.00 for this 

year. We raised $1640.00 for this worthy cause; this was the highest amount of money 

that we have ever raised. Great job everyone! 

Mr. O’Connell and Mrs. Wagner 
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